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Friends, 

We, the 1968 Messenger staff, would like to take this op- 

portunity to wish God’s richest blessing on those leaving Trinity 

Bible Institute this year to go out and work in the Master’s Har- 

vest Field. 

We trust in years to come as you look at this 1968 Messenger, 

it will bring to mind many good memories of TBI, 

As editors, we would like to thank all the staff who con- 

tributed their time and talents. They made this book possible. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Schwartz 

Sharon Syverson 

  

   

   


